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 The Secretariat has the honour to transmit to the Human Rights Council the written 

submission by the Ombudsman of Croatia,** which is being circulated in accordance with 

rule 7 (b) of the rules of procedure of the Council (see resolution 5/1, annex) and with the 

arrangements and practices agreed upon by the Commission on Human Rights in its 

resolution 2005/74. 

  

  

 * National human rights institution with A status accreditation from the Global Alliance of National 

Institutions for the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights. 
 ** Circulated as received, in the language of submission only. 
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  Adoption of Universal Periodic Review outcome of Croatia 

   Oral statement by the Ombudswoman of the Republic of Croatia 

This statement is made on behalf of the Ombudswoman of the Republic of Croatia (A status 

NHRI). The Ombudswoman commends 86 countries that took part in the dialogue and made 

224 recommendations to the Republic of Croatia aimed at strengthening protection and 

promotion of human rights. The Ombudswoman acknowledges the Croatian Government’s 

engagement with independent human rights institution and with civil society in preparing the 

UPR report. We furthermore hope that the value of the UPR process will be clearly reflected 

in the Government’s forthcoming National Plan for Protection and Promotion of Human 

Rights and Combating of Discrimination. 

A number of recommendations relate to the strengthening of the Ombudsman institution and 

implementation of our recommendations. Hence, the Ombudswoman reiterates its call to 

ensure additional resources and adequate premises to enable the Ombudsman to ensure 

effective operations of the institution and its mandates. 

Furthermore, a number of recommendations relate to need to take further steps towards full 

compliance with Croatia’s anti-discrimination legislation and protection of vulnerable 

groups. Hence, the Ombudswoman restates its recommendation to ensure providing trainings 

of key stakeholders in combating discrimination. 

Finally, a number of recommendations relate to police treatment of migrants in irregular 

situation. In this respect the Ombudswoman reiterates its recommendation to enable access 

to international protection to migrants, as well as to ensure access to information to the 

institution of the Ombudswoman. 

In conclusion Chair, the institution of the Ombudswoman is committed to continuing its work 

to ensure transparent and continuing monitoring processes of the implementation of the 

recommendations. 
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